
Deep River Library Board  

Meeting Minutes 4/12/2010  

Meeting called to order by A.C. Proctor at 7:01 pm. Other members present were: Jim Davis, Rolf 
Peterson, Louise Cowen, Peggy Maraschiello, Roy Jefferson, Angie Marion, Michelle Emfinger 

and Library Director Ann Paietta. Excused: John Bairos.  

Minutes from the March meeting were approved with amendments.  

Treasurer’s Report: Nothing unusual budget-wise during the last month. CCAR funds should be 
received within the next few weeks. This is a state reimbursement we receive for loaning out to 
other libraries or patrons from other towns.  

Correspondence: Thank you will be sent to Mr. Field for the wainscoting work.  

Library Director’s report: Circulation good in March. Computer use continues to be high – many 
adults, not only children. 
Another paranormal investigator will be in the Library on May 8. 
$400 grant received from the Rockfall Foundation for the Kids’ Garden. 
Book rally planned to encourage summer reading (among kids) on April 23.  

Committee Reports  

Exhibits – New show will open on May 2, photo show. The last opening on April 11 was well 
attended. 

Grounds – positive comments from patrons on the front walkway. Town-wide cleanup will be on 
April 17.  

Old business – Sophie Marion will put together a video on volunteering at the library, to be posted 
on Facebook. 

New business - none 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm 

Next meeting May 10, 2010  

 


